
 

 

 

 
To: Chair and Members of the Planning 

Committee 
Date: 

 
23 September 2014 
 

 Direct Dial: 
 

01824 712568 

 e-mail: dcc_admin@denbighshire.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
You are invited to attend a meeting of the PLANNING COMMITTEE to be held at 2.00 
pm on MONDAY, 29 SEPTEMBER 2014 in THE COUNCIL CHAMBER, COUNTY 
HALL, RUTHIN. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
G Williams 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
 
 
AGENDA 
 
1 APOLOGIES   

 

2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
 

3 URGENT MATTERS AS AGREED BY THE CHAIR   
 

4 PARKING STANDARDS SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING GUIDANCE  
(Pages 3 - 46) 

 To consider the report attached and agree the recommendation; that 
Members adopt the draft SPG ‘Parking Requirements in New Developments’ 
in line with proposed amendments for the determination of future planning 
applications and appeals. 

 

5 HOT-FOOD TAKEAWAYS SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING GUIDANCE  
(Pages 47 - 62) 

 To consider the report attached and agree the draft SPG on hot food 
takeaways as a basis for public consultation. 

 

 
 
 



 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
Councillors 
 
Councillor Raymond Bartley (Chair) 
 

Councillor Win Mullen-James (Vice-
Chair) 
 
 

Ian Armstrong 
Joan Butterfield 
Jeanette Chamberlain-Jones 
Bill Cowie 
Ann Davies 
Meirick Davies 
Richard Davies 
Stuart Davies 
Peter Evans 
Huw Hilditch-Roberts 
Colin Hughes 
Rhys Hughes 
Alice Jones 
Pat Jones 
 

Margaret McCarroll 
Bob Murray 
Peter Owen 
Dewi Owens 
Merfyn Parry 
Paul Penlington 
Arwel Roberts 
David Simmons 
Bill Tasker 
Julian Thompson-Hill 
Joe Welch 
Cefyn Williams 
Cheryl Williams 
Huw Williams 
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